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California State University, Stanislaus 
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Turlock, CA 95832 
 
Dear Students, 
 
We are pleased to announce that your student group, Green Social Work: Reducing Food Insecurity Through 
Community Gardening Local and Global Initiative: 
 

• Britney Hayes • Nohely Padilla-Aguiar • Lea Carrasco 
• Lisa Raimondo • Monica Salgado • Jovana Perez-Hernandez 
• Samantha Keiser • Jocelyn Garcia • Rachel Riojas 

     
   Faculty Lead: Dr. Sevaughn Banks 

 
have been selected to receive a 2022 Partners in Advancing Education for International (PIE) Social Work Award in the 
student/student group category as a result of being nominated by Dr. Felicia Tuggle. The CSWE Global Commission is 
delighted to recognize your extraordinary achievements in international social work education.  
 
Since its inception in 2003, the Partners in Advancing Education for International Social Work (PIE) Awards recognizes 
contributions of the advancement of conceptual, curricular, and programmatic innovations in education for 
international social work. Each year the CSWE Commission on Global Social Work Education selects three (3) partner 
awards for each of the following categories:  
 

1. Individual (Faculty) 
2. Student or Student Organization 
3. National or International Organization 

 
As a 2022 awardee you each will receive an award recognizing your international global social work project and 
achievements during CSWE’s Annual Program Meeting (APM) to be held in Anaheim, California, November 10 – 13, 
2022.  
 
The PIE Awards will be presented prior to the Hokenstad International Lecture on Saturday, November 12th at 9:00AM 
PST. Please note, while we hope each of you will be able to attend the APM, unfortunately we cannot offer financial 
support. 
 
In preparation for the PIE awards, please send a group photo or group organization (a university logo – as long as it is 
approved – can suffice) to Lorenzo Shaw-Graham (lgraham@cswe.org), to be included in our marketing materials, 
webpage announcement, and in the APM program book by Friday, July 30th. Please also let Lorenzo know how you 
would like for your name(s) to appear on the award and if you plan on attending APM to receive your award in person. 
 
 

https://www.cswe.org/events-meetings/2022-apm/
mailto:lgraham@cswe.org



